

Name:

Grade:

Reviewing and adding to clothes and fashion vocabulary

Task 1. Vocabulary. Read and learn.

Verb phrases

<i>to dress up</i>	<i>принарядиться</i>
<i>to hang up</i>	<i>вешать</i>
<i>to fit, suits</i>	<i>подходить, подойти (в плане одежды)</i>
<i>to get changed</i>	<i>переодеваться</i>
<i>to get undressed</i>	<i>раздеваться</i>
<i>to get dressed</i>	<i>одеться</i>
<i>to go with</i>	<i>подходит</i>
<i>to match</i>	<i>дополнять</i>

Task 2. Match the sentences.

- | | |
|---|---------------------------------------|
| 1 ☐ C I'm going to dress up tonight. | A Don't leave it on the chair. |
| 2 ☐ Please hang up your coat. | B I've just spilt coffee on my shirt. |
| 3 ☐ These jeans don't fit me. | C I'm going to a party. |
| 4 ☐ That skirt really suits you. | D They don't look good together. |
| 5 ☐ Your bag matches your shoes. | E It's bath time. |
| 6 ☐ I need to get changed . | F They're too small. |
| 7 ☐ Hurry up and get undressed . | G They're almost the same colour. |
| 8 ☐ Get up and get dressed . | H You look great in it. |
| 9 ☐ That tie doesn't really go with your shirt. | I Breakfast is on the table. |

Task 3. Watch the video and complete sentences A-D.

- A The Balloon Couture Fashion Show takes place in
- B The designers who take part in it are from
- C The winner earns
- D The models wear the clothes only

Task 4. Listen to the recording and answer the questions. (Send a voice message to your teacher.)

• wrong • use • create
• attract • creations
• earn • take hours • fit
• squeeze • squeaky

the balloon Fashion Show

Do you think that balloons are only for children? Then you're wrong. Some people use them to create fashion.

The Balloon Couture Fashion Show in China attracts designers from all over the world. They make their special creations from hundreds of balloons – the same ones that clowns use at children's parties to make balloon animals.

They blow up the balloons using hand pumps and then twist them together to create their masterpieces. The winner of the show earns the title of 'Fashion Designer of the Year'.

Each creation takes hours and sometimes days to make. There are designs from evening dresses to children's clothes and even swimwear! Each set of clothes, whether it's a dress and a coat, a top and a skirt or a jacket and trousers, is one of a kind and only fits the model who wears it. It takes a while for the models to squeeze into their squeaky costumes, but once they're on, they feel lighter than air! The designs are original and really amazing, but remember – you can only wear them once.

VIDEO

- 1 What is the Balloon Couture Fashion Show?
- 2 What can you see there?
- 3 How do the designers make the clothes?
- 4 How long does it take to make the clothes?
- 5 What kinds of clothes do designers make?
- 6 What is special about these clothes?

Task 5. Complete the shopping dialogue (Письменно)

Shop assistant: Can I help you?

Customer: _____

Shop assistant: I see. What size, please?

Customer: _____

Shop assistant: Any particular color?

Customer: _____

Shop assistant: Well, what about this one?

Customer: _____

Shop assistant: It is \$47. Would you like to try it on?

Customer: _____

Shop assistant: The changing-room's over there.

Customer: _____

Shop assistant: Well, did it fit?

Customer: _____

Shop assistant: Right. I'll just wrap it up for you.

Customer: _____

- Yes, that looks nice. How much is it?
- Er . . . size 38, I think.
- Yes, it fits me well. I'll take it.
- Yes, please.
- Yes, please. I'm looking for a jumper.
- Yes. Blue, if possible.
- I see. Thank you.
- Thank you.